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Inclement Weather Policy

In the event of inclement weather during the winter months, INCOG
will follow Tulsa County’s inclement weather policy. If the county
offices close, INCOG offices will close.

When a decision to close county offices or adjustment to work hours
because of street conditions is made by the Chair of the BOCC, the
Presiding Judge and Sheriff, all major broadcast media outlets
(Channels 2, 6, 8, and 23, as well as KRMG and KVOO) are notified.

Please listen for an announcement regarding Tulsa County closing
on your favorite TV or major radio station. Also you can call the
county at 918.596.5000. They will have a recording stating their
offices are closed. You can also check the INCOG homepage for
closing information.



